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The meeting was called to order and an update was provided for the 2023 sessions.  
 
The Board discussed the existing leadership academy application and participant documents. 
The Board agreed to make a few changes to the application, commitment letter, invitation letter 
and LA rules document for the 2025 sessions.   
 
Application deadline date and interview dates were established and will be on the applications 
for 2025.  
 
The Board discussed and established dates to meet via zoom prior to each of the retreats. The 
intent of the meetings is to involve the advisory board in on how the retreats are going and to 
go over the evaluations for the prior sessions.  
 
The Board discussed recruitment opportunities during the Mid-Winter Business meetings. A letter 
went out to all alumni and the current 2024 class inviting them to attend as well as those that are 
interested in learning more about NYSAR’s Leadership Academy.  
 
The meeting was adjourned  
 

 


